
From: Stephanie Martinovich <smartinovich@mac.com>
Subject: Fwd: March Madness Tudor Tip Off Party

Date: March 10, 2009 11:55:35 AM EDT

Special Invitation Only Event

Dear Friends,

The executives at Tudor Risk Services invite you to their 

March Madness Tip Off Party.  Celebrate the first day of the 

NCAA Tournament with lunch, drinks and hoops.

Tudor Risk Services is a newly formed insurance brokerage 

firm that offers a boutique approach to address the 

property and casualty, employee benefits, executive and 

personal risk management needs of their clients. 

We hope to see you at our new office for a March Madness 

Party you will not want to miss!

Best,

William Frain, Chief Executive Officer

Peter Lennon, President & Chief Operating Officer

Tom Porell, Employee Benefits Practice Leader, Sr. VP

Scott Tully, Principal

 

Date

March 19, 2009

Time

12:00 - 3:00 p.m

Location

300 TradeCenter
Suite 4500

Woburn, MA

Directions
Garage parking is 

located on Level 4. 

Tudor Risk Office also 

located on Level 4.

RSVP Now!

http://rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=79j8xycab.0.0.b96yjycab.0&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tradecenter128.com%2Fdirections.htm&id=preview
mailto:events@tudorrisk.com

